
Telehealth Services Announcement 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to announce that [Your Practice/Organization Name] is now offering telehealth 

services to support your mental health needs. During these challenging times, we understand the 

importance of accessing care safely and conveniently from the comfort of your home. 

Our Telehealth Services Include: 

• Individual Therapy Sessions 

• Group Therapy Sessions 

• Consultations for Medication Management 

• Follow-Up Appointments 

To schedule a telehealth appointment, please contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

We will provide you with all necessary information and instructions to access our secure 

telehealth platform. 

Thank you for trusting [Your Practice/Organization Name] with your mental health care. We are 

here to support you every step of the way. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Practice/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


